
Board Meeting 
Sunnyside PTSA 
December 16, 2015 at Sunnyside School Auditorium at 6:30pm - 8:30pm 

Attendees: Matthew Latterell, Elizabeth Levi, Katy Powell 

Quorum (10 voting members present) established: No 

Meeting Called to Order: 6:37 pm 

October Email/November Board Meeting Minutes: No quorum reached. Will approve 
next month. 

Financial/Treasurer’s Report, Attached: Possible $10,000 shortfall in Back-To-School 
Ask, which Matthew will review and record all pledges to attempt to discern what’s going 
on. Once hard copies have been analyzed, we will ask Amy to send out an appeal. Gift 
card sales going very well. Restaurant Nights also bringing in good money each time. 
Wreath sales close to goal, Grand Central ordered 25 wreaths last minute. Lego Club 
brought in at least as much as we gave to them. Harvest Fair exceeded expectations.  

Old Business  
SES Boundary Review meeting - Some concerns from families in areas no longer within 
SES Boundary; WW Week article discussed and ended with a call for more 
collaboration between teachers and parents 

Standing Committee Reports 
Auction - Still searching for a venue 

Volunteer Coordinators - PTA Clothing Closet coming up; Volunteer Survey to be 
scrapped for next year and just use Room Parent and Messenger requests 

Communications - Several SES Facebook groups going on; Directory going out to be 
validated 

Read-A-Thon - Middle of January Kickoff on a Tuesday after MLK Day - Yomari and 
Gillian working to set up authors; posters set up 

Announcements: Spring Musical Information Session tomorrow, Thursday.  

Adjournment at 7:38pm. 

Minutes taken by Jessica Oskin, PTSA Secretary. 




